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“Let all that you do be done in love” 
1 Corinthians 16:14 

Meet the Class Teacher 
 
We hope you have enjoyed meeting 
your child’s new class teacher if you have had your 
meeting already. We look forward to meeting  
everybody else next week. 
 
The new date for Year 1 is Thursday 22nd  
September. 

Wake Up Wednesday Group 
 
Please join Mrs Ratcliffe between 
8:45 and 10am on Wednesdays for 
conversation, breakfast, group outings to nearby parks, 
woodland, museums, libraries, cafes etc. It is a friendly 
group where you can meet other parents. 
 
Stay & Play sessions 
 
Mrs Ratcliffe runs Stay and Play on a 
Thursday morning between 8:45 and 10am 
for pre-school children.  
They play games , sing songs and enjoy 
snacks. It’s a good way to get your child 
used to a nursery setting and a way to 
meet other new parents. 

Nursery Places 
We still have nursery places for our afternoon  
sessions with Mrs Jackson that runs Mon to Fri 12:10 
to 3:10.   
 
We have a fantastic welcoming space for the children 
to play and learn. Outside there is a new river water 
feature and a hand crafted wooden treehouse which 
our children love playing in.  
 
If your child had turned 3 by the 
31st August they can start  
straightaway. If your child is 3 by 
the 31st December they can start in 
January. 
Please speak to the office for more 
information. 

 
 
School Closure 
 
A reminder that school is closed on Monday 19th  
September in line with the Bank Holiday guidance and will 
re-open on Tuesday 20th September. 
 

Reminders 
 
Please hand in your child’s orange emergency  
contact form and the flu vaccination form by  
Tuesday please. 

Helping Hand Tameside is a one-stop-shop  
directing you to local support services and  
organisations. 
 
This webpage will help you find local support  
services to give you a helping hand with the cost of 
living, your mental health and wellbeing. 
Visit https://www.tameside.gov.uk/helpinghand 

• Or call Customer Services on 0161 342 8355 

You can also visit a local library for advice and 
help: www.tameside.gov.uk/libraries/openingtimes 
Helping Hand also host Managing Your Money  
support: https://www.tameside.gov.uk/helpinghand/
moneymanagement 

https://www.tameside.gov.uk/helpinghand
http://www.tameside.gov.uk/libraries/openingtimes
https://www.tameside.gov.uk/helpinghand/moneymanagement
https://www.tameside.gov.uk/helpinghand/moneymanagement


A reminder that 
the colour version 
of this newsletter 
and lots of other  
information is on 
the school website.  
 
Please take a look!   
www.st-georges-
hyde.tameside.sch.uk    
 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were  
awarded to these children for the  
excellent learning behaviours, attitudes 
and values they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Mohsin 
Year 5 – Zunairah 
Year 4 - Khadija I 
Year 3 - Isla 
Year 2 - Maciej 
Year 1 - Madiha A 
Reception - All of reception for a  
         brilliant start to their learning! 
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Word Aware 
Remember these challenges are small spoken tasks that do not require pen or paper. They just need you and some 

talk time, so easy to do on the way home or before bedtime. Get involved, have fun, and your child's vocabulary will 
grow! Ask your child what other words they have learnt in school this week. 

Word of the Week: Hopeful 
 

Definition: Thinking something you want will probably happen 
 

 
Challenge: Think of something that you are hopeful about. What are you hoping will happen? 

Dear Lord, 
 
Thank you for the life of the Queen, for her love 
and service. 
 
Help us to use our gifts to love and 
serve too.      
 
Amen 


